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*BUDGET HEARING NOTICE* 
 

The Board of Commissioners of  
Spokane County Fire District No. 4  

will hold a Budget Hearing at their regular  
Board of Commissioners Meeting on: 

 
Monday, November 11, 2024  

5:00 p.m. 
 

This hearing is called for the purpose of  
reviewing the  

2025 District Operating Budget. 
 

 


